Planning Board Meeting

Nov. 14, 2023

Meeting opened by Dale Kratchovil at 6:00 p.m.

Members present: Dale Kratchovil, Jim Oleksak, Bill Hardie and Mark Frechette.

Minutes of October meeting approved.

Mail outdated

The Planning Board received a letter from Beals and Thomas requesting a continuance

Of there Solar Project until the Dec. 12th meeting. Dale mentioned that they were investigating

Using underground electric systems instead of unsightly telephone poles.

Old Business

Bill Hardie stated that he contacted Andrew Madden who is the Western District Manager of Mass. Fish and Wildlife in Dalton, Ma. and also, Wayne McCullen and the Outdoor Heritage Program as of now he has not heard back from them.

New Business

Residents of Dickinson Hill were sent to the Planning Board Meeting by the Board of Selectmen With their concerns about the trucking by-law written by the Board of Selectmen.

The Planning Board made changes to the by-law so as not to affect other residents with trucks Parked in town.

Mark made a motion to submit these changes seconded by Dale and the motion passed unanimously.

Dale and Jim presented this revised by-law to the Board of Selectmen for their approval.

A tentative meeting was scheduled for Jan. 9, 2024 for the public hearing.

Meeting dissolved at 7:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Hardie

VMH